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Saturday, 12 May 2007
Gentlemen,

I wish to thank you all for the recent Para course that you attended on Texel. The
Initiative, willingness and sheer hard work that you all put into the course made this
the best course I have ever run and that is out of some 72 courses involving over 3000
students in the past 12 years with the Association.

The course did have it’s highlights such as your competition to see who could pop the
most t10 reserves, Sean’s swimming and subsequent injuries (we all wish him a
speedy recovery) Tom’s standing, waving an inflated canopy holding a lit cigarette
(my fault, I forgot to tell you all that a lit cigarette and nylon canopy’s do not make
good bed companions) Kaisers antics on the emergency drills, Chris’s presenting of
the water wings, Paul & Mikes Flypast and Mick Wilde’s 6 PLF’s in quick succession
on his down wind landing all led to a most enjoyable and memorable course.

Included with this letter are the DVD and Jpeg Photo CD’s. This year if you wish to
make a contribution for them send a cheque made payable to ABMP for whatever you
wish.

For those interested, a follow on course for the Estonian wings is planned for 8.
September. This includes low level jumping. Kaiser is booked on the 1% June Estonian

course so he can tell you all about it when he gets back.

Once again Gentlemen, my heartfelt congratulations

aem A




ASSOCIATION of BRITISH MILITARY
\-(N PARACHUTISTS wy

Vice President — Colonel A.E.W.Stormer
Vice President — Lt. General G.J. McMahon

Association Secretary: - Telephone / Fax 01828633218
G Taylor Mobile: - 07792585582
Gauldswell E.Mail: - graeme5 1.abmp@virgin.net
Tullymurdoch Association website; - http:/www.abmp.freeserve.co.uk
Alyth

Perthshire

PHII 8LQ

To;

Course Members/ Jump Course Texel May 2007.
M. Wilde. S. Cribben, P. Squires, M. Farrelly, T. McHale, D. Carty, C. Goodall.
C.C. Major Burnett/Maj. Gen. A.R. Freer/ Lt Gen. G.J.McMahon

Saturday, 12 May 2007
Gentlemen,

I wish to thank you all for the recent Para course that you attended on Texel. The
Initiative, willingness and sheer hard work that you all put into the course made this
the best course I have ever run and that is out of some 72 courses involving over 3000
students in the past 12 years with the Association.

The course did have it’s highlights such as your competition to see who could pop the
most t10 reserves, Sean’s swimming and subsequent injuries (we all wish him a
speedy recovery) Tom’s standing, waving an inflated canopy holding a lit cigarette

( my fault, I forgot to tell you all that a lit cigarette and nylon canopy’s do not make
good bed companions) Kaisers antics on the emergency drills, Chris’s presenting of
the water wings, Paul & Mikes Flypast and Mick Wilde’s 6 PLF’s in quick succession
on his down wind landing all led to a most enjoyable and memorable course.

Included with this letter are the DVD and Jpeg Photo CD’s. This year if you wish to
make a contribution for them send a cheque made payable to ABMP for whatever you
wish.

For those interested, a follow on course for the Estonian wings is planned for 8",
September. This includes low level jumping. Kaiser is booked on the 1% June Estonian

course so he can tell you all about it when he gets back.

Once again Gentlemen, my heartfelt congratulations

aem A




